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January is Alzheimer’s Awareness Month
Please join us for a very special Movie Viewing
	“The Care Givers Club”
Free Viewing at 
The Waterford Retirement Residence Theatre
Wednesday January 30th from 6 – 9
471 Cataraqui Woods Drive, Refreshments and a post movie discussion will be provided
(Seats are limited, please pre – register your free spot at our office with reception, 613-544-3078 or email Kim at reception@alzking.com)
[image: https://tse1.mm.bing.net/th?id=OIP.vu5tvzq0BQO17Z6QG38xZwHaEK&pid=15.1&P=0&w=283&h=160][image: https://tse3.mm.bing.net/th?id=OIP.a28SITug-3X_I2eKYGyY4AAAAA&pid=15.1&P=0&w=204&h=164]



Relatives of persons with a dementia diagnosis, call themselves members of “The club no one wants to join”.  The Caregivers ‘Club follows three families on a devastating but ultimately inspiring journey thousands of families will be forced to take as Canada ages.  Their stories go far beyond the practical problems of navigating the healthcare system, and into the psychological challenges of coping with the deterioration of their loved ones. Their stories unfold over a one-year period as they navigate the erratic stages of a cruel and relentless disease.
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